
 

Dear Indian - Canadian community, 

 

“Pravasi Bharatiya Divas” (PBD) is celebrated every year by the Consulate General of India, Vancouver to strengthen the engagement of the overseas 

Indian community with the Government of India and reconnect them with their roots. 

 

You are cordially invited on the occasion of “Pravasi Bharatiya Divas”. Registration is compulsory to attend the event. Click on RSVP to register. 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/oP8GhzjyUV8pUWx03

